On July 30 (Sat), Consul-General Kobayashi participated in the "Relay for Life Guam
2022" event in support of the Japan Club of Guam. The "Relay for Life" started in the
USA in 1985 as a fundraising event for the purpose of providing support to individuals
stricken with cancer. It is held all around the world including in Japan.
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